

Newsletter — 27th March 2015



Dear Parents.

Please find below our latest news......

On Monday 9th March Thrills and Skills for Life worked with Year 2 children on a mock United Nation's flood rescue mission based in Tanzania. Children and staff thoroughly enjoyed this experience and worked as teams to complete the task. This is part of their Learning Challenge Project for this term.

Year 6 children attended the Safety Carousel which was ran by the Fire and Rescue Team. Children learned about various safety issues that they need to be aware of including water, fire, road, electricity and gas safety. There was also a workshop on online safety and the seriousness of Cyberbullying.

Thank you to everyone who supported the Mother's Day and Red Nose Day event on Friday 13th March 2015. It was lovely to see so many parents and grandparents at the event. We raised £418.00. Thank you very much for your continued support.

On 17th March Year 1 children had a visit from 'Scales and Tails Animal Encounters'. This provided children with an opportunity to learn about a variety of animals both furry and slimy. This workshop supported the children's Learning Challenge work on Animals.

Parent's Evenings on 17th/18th March were very well attended. Thank you for your support with your child's learning.

Class 2 Parent Assembly took place on 11th March— The assembly was related to their work in literacy. Children read traditional tales, sang songs and also reflected on their general learning. They also shared their Thrills and Skills experience.

On the 25th March Reception and Class 1 held their Parent Assembly. Reception children sang songs relating to 'Superheroes' and Class 1 spoke about animals and science. Their was some joint work on the Easter story. All three performances were engaging and informative and reflected the learning that has been taking place in the classroom. I am sure that parents and grandparents would agree that the children did a truly fantastic job! Well done —we are very proud of you!

We may be in receipt of some staging from a community group however, if this does not transpire, feedback from parents would suggest that some future fundraising to purchase some staging for school would be a positive move.

Thank you to everyone who made donations to the Water Aid Charity. We raised £60.00. This will provide 30 metres of pipe to help countries in improving access to safe water, hygiene and sanitation. A special thank you to Lauren N and Elizabeth D in Year 6 for organising this!

We hope that you enjoy the Easter break. As per planner we return to school on Tuesday 14th April 2015.

Thank you for your continued support

Wendy Gill and Staff

ATTENDANCE

Week Beginning: 16th March 2015

Class 2

98 %

Well Done

ATTENDANCE

Week Beginning: 23rd March 2015

Class 1

90 %

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\not\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

☆☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\swarrow}$

 $\overset{\wedge}{\swarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\swarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\not\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\cancel{\sim}}$

 $\overset{\wedge}{\swarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\not\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\not\sim}$

☆

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

Good to Be Green

Lucky Dip Winners

KS1 Amy S KS2 Lilia W

Star of the Week Award

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\not\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\not\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\cancel{\sim}}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\swarrow}$

 \Rightarrow

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\not\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\cancel{\sim}}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\boxtimes}$

☆ ☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\cancel{\sim}}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\swarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\swarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\not\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\not\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\cancel{\sim}}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\cancel{\sim}}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\not\sim}$

☆ ☆ ☆ ☆

20th March 2015

Class Nominations

Reception	Joel A
Class 1	Aimee T
Class 2	Kayleigh B
Class 3	Adam H
Class 4	Amelia B
Class 5	Bethany O'N
Class 6	Ellie J

Superstar of the Week!

* Bethany O'N '

Well Done!

Star of the Week Award

Reception	Sophie E
Class 1	Finlay B
Class 2	Jack R
Class 3	Kaine R
Class 4	Liam W
Class 5	Kate M
Class 6	Kian S

Class Nominations

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\not\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\not\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\not\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

☆

☆

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\not\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\not\sim}$

 $\overset{\wedge}{\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\not\sim}$

☆ ☆ ☆ ☆
☆

Superstar of the Week!

* Jack Reynolds *

Well Done!